
Find out more about the
Neurodevelopmental

service and what to expect
when on the waiting list. 

Ask questions and seek
advice from the

community connectors
team. 

Autism Globe welcomes the Neurodevelopmental service  who will be
providing support to parent carers of children with

neurodevelopmental disorders. 

Autism Globe autism.globe autismglobe@gmail.com

Tuesday 18th March 2025

10:00am-12:00pm

Grange Pavilion, Grange Gardens, CF11 7LJ

Parent carer drop-in session

This is a Free session for
parents and carers of children
aged 0-11  who are on the
neurodevelopmental pathway.

Find out about services
that provide additional

information and support
while on the waiting list. 

Get to know other parent
carers and share your

experiences. 


